
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 3rd November 

News this week… 

FRoGS Fireworks 

Thank you to everyone who came along and supported the FRoGS and our school at the Family 

Fireworks Display on Wednesday this week.  The display was fantastic and it was lovely seeing so 

many of our children and their families at this very popular event.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next big PTA event is the Christmas Fair – we will share more details soon but if you want to 

volunteer, or have any questions for the FRoGS, please email frogspta@gmail.com 

 

 

Happy Halloween from Dennis! 

We hope you all had a fantastic Halloween night this week, no matter what 

activities you took part in!  We just had to share with you this photo of our 

amazing Dennis, the Canine Assisted Learning dog, all ready for a spooky 

time at Halloween! 

 

 

 

School Photographs 

As mentioned via email this week, the deadline for online orders of school photos is Monday 6th 

November.   

 

 

Reminder – Inset Day 

Don’t forget we have an Inset Day on Tuesday 14th November when the children will not be in 

school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

mailto:frogspta@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 

Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Hedgehogs (98.5%) 

2nd Place – Tigers (98.1%) 

3rd Place – Lions (97.3%)  

Anxiety Toolkit Workshop 

 

There are still spaces on our Anxiety Toolkit Workshop which starts next Thursday  

9th November.  The workshop involves 3 sessions over consecutive weeks and  

will be led by Inge from the Family Learning Team. 

If you would like to book your place on this course of sessions, please complete  

our online form by scanning the QR code. 

 

 

 

Attendance Certificates 

 

We have sent home certificates today for those children who have 100% attendance  

for the first half term of this school year.  Miss Best has been working hard to make sure  

this achievement is recognised and we’d like to say a big ‘well done’ to all those children who 

received their certificate today! 

 

We will also be celebrating all the children who have attendance of 98% or higher at the end 

of this term.  Please support us in ensuring your child is in school and on time every day. 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

 

We still have plenty of poppies left for sale, along with Royal British Legion Poppy themed 

merchandise and will continue to sell them in school all next week.   

We have the following items: 

Snap Rulers: £2.50 

Wristbands: £1.50 

Poppy Reflective Tags: 50p 

Zipper Tags: 50p 

If your child would like to purchase any of these, please send money in with them next week.   

 

 

Achieving Forever 



 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=649
mailto:casting@thechancercollective.com
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